
 
Summer 2025 Exam Results 

 

Please find enclosed a copy of your Summer 2025 results.  
 
We hope you are happy with your results and can now move onto the next phase of your education/employment.  
 
If you are at all concerned with your results, we advise you speak to one of the members of staff that will be available today.  
 
If after having one of these conversations, you wish to use one of the post results services, please see details of the options 
available, deadline dates and costs involved. A copy of these can be found in your results envelope or on the school website. 
 
We must remind you that should you apply for a ‘Review of Result’ or a ‘Clerical Re-check’, grades can go DOWN as well as up 
or stay the same.  

 
Please be aware that exam boards do have a robust marking and checking process of results and, historically, very few exam 

grades have changed. 

 

In the first instance, please complete the Request & Consent form i.e. candidate name and number, mobile phone number and 

personal email address and the subject(s) you wished to be reviewed, that is in the information provided. Then sign both 

sections, candidate consent and access to scripts.  

 

We will then request a copy of the marked script (free) and the subject curriculum leader will review to see if there is a 

possibility of marks to be gained. 

 

If your request is supported by the curriculum leader, we will then proceed to submit an application for a review and 

there will be no fee payable. 

 

If they do not support your request, you may still apply for a review, curriculum leader will advise which scripts they think you 

should have reviewed, however a fee will be payable. See sheet for fees. 

 

Payment is cash only and applications for any of the services will not be processed until payment and request authority signed 

by student has been received. If the grade changes, then the fee will be returned. 

 
The Exams Office will be open on results day from 9:00 am until mid-day to accept Review of Results application forms and 

then from September 4th 2025. 

 

Deadline to receive your requests for a Review of Results is 10th September 2025. 

 

An email is acceptable if it contains all the information previously requested above and must be from student’s personal email 

only. Alternatively, complete the Request & Consent form, scan, and email to exams officer. 

 
Certificates for Summer Exams  
 
Invitations will be sent out closer to the time for a November/December collection. Please note JCQ regulations state that we 

do only have to keep certificates for 12 months, so you are advised to attend the certificate collection evening. 

 
Resits  
 
The exam boards do offer the opportunity to re sit GCSE English or Mathematics in November. These should be entered via 

your new 6th form or Further Education college. 

 

For any further information regarding results and post results please do not hesitate to contact the exams officer 

jmorris@sjh.srscmat.co.uk  

mailto:jmorris@sjh.srscmat.co.uk

